New non-executive director appointment
at GAD

News story

GAD announces the appointment of a new non-executive director. Bev Messinger
will join the department’s Management Board for a 3-year term.
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The Government Actuary’s Department (GAD) announces the appointment of Bev
Messinger as a non-executive director.

Bev is an experienced non-executive director, having held a range of non-
executive roles within the public sector including Vice Chair, Committee
Chair and Senior Independent Director. She has a background in HR and
organisational transformation at senior executive level. Bev formerly held
the role of Chief Executive at the Institution of Occupational Safety and
Health.

Commenting on the appointment Martin Clarke, Government Actuary said: “I am
delighted to welcome Bev to our Management Board and look forward to working
with her. She has a wealth of experience and will bring a valuable
perspective to the department.”

Bev will join GAD’s Management Board immediately for a 3-year term, ending in
November 2024. Bev was appointed by the Financial Secretary following a fair
and open competition, after the role was advertised on the Cabinet Office
Public Appointments website for 4 weeks. She confirmed that she has not
undertaken any political activity within the previous 5 years.
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